
Date: September 9, 2012 
 
From: Lionel 
 
Gentlemen,  

 
A belated but warms vote of thanks and appreciation for restoring “Black Beauty ’’ to its former 
glory , after the rear end shunt of July.  

 
Again my sincere thanks to you all for the great team work! 

 
Travel safe    
 
Lionel Wilton 
 
Alpha Group 
  

 www.alpha-group.com 
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